
DD/TREE PROTECTION MONITORING SCHEDULE 

TREE PROTECTION MONITORING SCHEDULE 
FRONT-ELEVATION 
EXTENSION  

 
3/2012/667 
 

 
MEADOW BANK, SAWLEY ROAD 

 
SITE VISIT 

 
INSPECTION 

Phase of Development Operations 
Scheduled Visits/Items to be 

Checked or Reviewed 
By Whom Date 

Prior to commencement of 
construction works a fence to be 2m 
tall welded mesh panels on rubber or 
concrete feet, the panels must be 
joined together using anti-tamper 
couplings and the fencing must cover 
the RPA throughout the duration of 
all works. 

1. Pre-works site meeting with main 
contractor to review development 
method statement and agree working 
practices. 

Countryside 
Officer/ 
Arboriculturalist 

June 2013 – 
Date to be 
finalised and 
Countryside 
Officer to be 
notified at 
least a week 
prior. 

Commence external works 2. Pre-works site meeting with 
ground works contractor/structure 
engineer to review specifications for 
installation of hard surfacing and 
agree working 
practices/methodology. 

Countryside 
Officer/ 
Arboriculturalist  

 

CONSTRUCTION / 
EXTERNAL WORKS 

Complete main construction works    
Commence landscaping 
works/continuation of external works 

3. Monitor progress of external works 
(particularly paving) / pre-works site 
meeting with 
arboricultural/landscaping contractor 
to review specifications and agree 
working practices / pre-works site 
meeting with specialist contractor to 
confirm specifications for soil 
amelioration works. 

Countryside 
Officer/ 
Arboriculturalist 

June/July 
2013 

EXTERNAL WORKS / 
LANDSCAPING/REMEDIAL 

TREE WORK/ SOIL 
AMELIORATION 

Completion of all external 
works/remedial tree work/soil 
amelioration/landscaping 

4. Inspect all completed external 
works in relation to trees and review 
overall tree health and condition 

Countryside 
Officer/ 
Arboriculturalist 

 

Agents Signature Signed: 
 
 
 

Dated: Checked: Date: 

 


